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Dear Parents and Carers
What a lovely week! 

Firstly, Class 1 have enjoyed a very busy week focusing upon their topic – People who help us. They loved learning about the traffic light system during their PE lessons and were able to stop, get ready and go –Red, Amber and Green. They also pretended to be firefighters putting out fires using beanbags as buckets of water to throw them onto the flames. Luckily they weren’t needed for our fire drill this week but they knew exactly what to do and lined up beautifully. Their skills didn’t stop there because these firefighters had to catch falling kittens from the trees…well beanbags which they were great at – well done Class 1!
Class 2 have been acting out the story of Jonah and the Whale this week. They took their roles very seriously and learnt the message behind the story. To keep themselves healthy, they also timed themselves completing various activities seeing how many they could do in a minute: they are keeping a running record to see how much they progress as the year passes by. Class 2 have also made dioramas (shoe box habitats) which required them to work as a team and develop their communication skills – the end results are now on display and look fabulous. Well done Class 2!
Class 3 have been film directors this week! They have been busy filming environmental videos as part of their Votes for Schools studies. Through art, they been creating Stone Age blocks so that they can print – the results have been brilliant! RE has also required their craft skills as they created lanterns becoming God’s Stewards, which you can see on our website. Science has involved experimenting to see how hard rocks are, perhaps you could quiz them to see what they found out? Well done Class 3!
Class 4 have also been deep in thought this week using their debating skills to discuss the question ‘Have we forgotten the environment this year?’ The debate was very lively and certainly got everyone thinking. During their maths lesson, they continued to use their thinking skills to solve problems that required them to work as a team – thankfully they solved the maths mystery game ‘The Mystery of the Putrid Pumpkin Poisoner!’ and Charlie, Caden and Jaydan discovered who the culprit was in the end – well done boys!
Super effort again this week Class 4!

Take a look at our website to see our class blogs or follow us on Twitter to find out more!

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week 9.10.20:
Class 1 – Eiden
Class 2 – Isaac and Grayson
Class 3 – Evie and Stanley
Class 4 – Emily and Adam
Well done!

Celebration Worship:Thank you so much for attending our whole school Celebration Worship. This was the very first time we have invited the whole school to join us; I hope you enjoyed hearing all of the wonderful things our stars of the week have been up to. We hope you can join us again next week!
Silver Santa:
This year, we will be repeating our 'Silver Santa' campaign, where we collect and deliver presents to our local care home, Manor House care home, to spread joy and laughter to those who need it. We are asking each family to buy an individual Christmas present for an elderly lady or gentleman this Christmas. These should be decorated with Christmas wrapping paper and a label indicating whether it is for a lady or a gentleman. If you wish, please also include a Christmas card - a personal touch makes all the difference to anyone unfortunate to be alone this Christmas. We hope that every family will take the time to create a special gift which will help transform someone's Christmas this year. Please find a list of items which can be included in gifts by visiting our website. Thank you again for your generosity for those in need. 
Dropping off and picking up:
Thank you all for getting your children in to school on time. Please could I remind you all that only one adult can come into the school to drop off and collect, this is to minimise the numbers entering and exiting the school at one given time. Could I also ask for Class 4 parents to stand off the path and on the carpark if it safe to do so. Also during these difficult times, could I politely remind adults to leave the playground swiftly in order to minimise contact with other households. 
Remember, if you have more than one child, then you can drop off at the earliest start time and pick up at the latest finish time – this helps to minimise adults having to stand around waiting for siblings. 
Reminder of staggered start and end times to the school day:
                                  Start of day

8.30am – class 4

8.35am – class 3

8.40am – class 2

8.45am – class 1

End of day

3.15pm – class 1

3.20pm – class 2

3.25pm – class 3

3.30pm – class  4

On Fridays, school will be closing after lunch. Pupils who are not attending care club will be dismissed as follows:

1.15pm – class 1

1.20pm – class 2

1.25pm – class 3

1.30pm – class 4
Reminder:  Precious Peeps can provide care for Friday afternoons (1.30pm – 3.30pm), so please contact the office if your circumstances change and additional child care is needed during the term. 
WEBSITE
Reminder: Please check our website for news, events, newsletters and children’s blogs. The website is a place to go to see up to date information and updates regarding COVID 19.
Please do not send your child into school if they are displaying any of the following:

· Temperature above 37.5C

· Cough

· Loss of taste or smell
The website also has minutes from PTFA and Blogs from the Under 5s – it’s certainly worth a look!

Reminder: Please complete your remote access survey and photograph permission form and for the website and Twitter
Thank you for your continued support, and I hope you all enjoy a relaxing weekend.
Kind regards
Nicola Jarrett
Headteacher
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